
Hi Kelly  
 

As discussed on our phone call, Dunadd Community Council met last Thursday and had a 
discussion regarding the alcohol licence application for Kilmartin Castle.  

 
It was agreed in principle that DCC have no objections however concerns were raised over 
noise levels especially from weddings which may be taking place in the garden as the 

application has no limit on outdoor sales and as guests may be staying in other properties, 
there could be more than 15 people in the garden.  

 
A question was also asked if the appropriate licence for weddings has been obtained. Our 


